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Our Representative Participated in the First APREA Connect
"International Women's Day' Luncheon Meeting Sponsored by JLL

On March 27, 2025, we had the opportunity to participate in the Asia Pacific Real
Estate Association (APREA) special luncheon in Tokyo, held in celebration of
International Women’s Day and sponsored by Jones Lang LaSalle (JLL). This
event, part of APREA’s broader initiative across Singapore, India, and Japan,
provided a platform for meaningful discussions on women’s careers and leadership
in the real estate sector.

Held at an exclusive restaurant in Roppongi, the luncheon featured an engaging
open talk by industry leaders Ms. Akemi Kito, Managing Director at PwC Tax
Japan and APREA Japan Board Member, and Ms. Keiko Otsuki, Director at ES-
CON Japan. They shared their personal experiences navigating careers while
balancing family responsibilities such as parenting and caregiving. Their candid
insights offered valuable takeaways for attendees striving for professional growth
and work-life balance.

15 participants attended the event, which fostered a supportive and inspiring
environment for both women and men committed to advancing gender equality in
the workplace. The discussions continued informally over lunch, allowing
attendees to exchange experiences and seek advice in a more intimate setting.

We are grateful to APREA and JLL for organizing this impactful event and look
forward to future opportunities to engage in meaningful discussions on career
development and workplace diversity.

*To learn more about APREA, please refer to the following link:
Home - APREA Asia




